
Arthur Kung

It was 2012 when I joined Shrewsbury School at sixth form, studying Maths, Further Maths,

Physics and Chemistry at A-levels. Throughout my time at Shrewsbury, I was given lots of

opportunities to explore my talents. One of such was representing UK in the International

Young Physicists’ Tournament in the Lower Sixth, which involved performing experiments

to investigate physical phenomena. I also enjoyed the variety of Mathematics competitions

at Shrewsbury. These activities sharpened my mathematical skills and prepared me for

university. In addition, Shrewsbury enabled me to live a balanced lifestyle by empowering

me to participate in various activities in sports, music and art. It was a precious memory to

play football for my house, Rigg’s Hall.
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For my undergraduate studies, I read

Mathematics at Emmanuel College,

University of Cambridge. After

graduating with first class honours, I

continued my studies in MSc Risk

Management and Financial

Engineering at Imperial College

London.



Ian Yeung
My life at Shrewsbury was certainly very fruitful and
rewarding. From the very first day of arrival, I received the
warmest welcome from both my housemaster and the rest
of the Rigg’s cohort. I immediately felt the togetherness of
the house, particularly during house competitions like First
House football.

Teachers were more like mentors as opposed to academic
staff, who inspired me to pursue a degree in Physics and
enlightened my natural curiosity for science. Taking part in
the International Young Physicists Tournament was
certainly the highlight of my academic studies. The school’s
encouraging and supportive culture definitely played a part
in my later success with University, the after class Oxbridge
preparations were not only inspiring but also served as a
solid platform for me to develop the necessary skills and
learning appetite to succeed in University.

Outside of the classroom, I also had the pleasure to play
the highest standard of football in my life with the school’s
1st and 2nd XI. Match-day fixtures on Wednesdays and
Saturdays are days one looks forward to during the week. I
still miss all the long journeys on the team coach and team
meals for away match fixtures!
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Mercury Cheung
Back in 2009, there was only one girls' house at Shrewsbury and
that was Mary Sidney Hall. In MSH, there were 60 girls, we
shared a room in the Lower sixth while in the Upper Sixth, I
enjoyed a single room. It is always good to live with someone
when you are in a new environment, and after a year, a bit more
privacy allow you to concentrate on the A Level exams. This
supportive atmosphere enabled me to reach my potential and
achieve high A level grades in Mathematics, Chemistry,
Economics and Physics.

The bonding of Shrewsbury students is strong, so I still have
contact with my Shrewsbury friends though we are miles apart
now. For the Hong Kong Salopians, we have dinner gatherings
regularly. I've heard someone said your high school friends are
going to be your life-long friends, and I guess that's true.

After I graduated from Shrewsbury, I got an offer from HKUST to
study BBA and after that, I did a master degree in
Communication in HKBU. The transition from Shrewsbury to
joining HKUST went very smoothly. Now I am a research writer
for a free TV Channel in Hong Kong. Studying at Shrewsbury
definitely broadened my horizons and helped me with my career
choices. I made some wonderful friends there and I could
develop my own interests in football and journalism. These
interests are very helpful for my current career.
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